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Human Resources Corner  

¶ Please join me in welcoming the following new employees to the TLCN family: 

Thomas Maldarelli, Director, Hudson Valley Senior Residence (HVSR); Ralph Dietrick, Housekeepting, 

HVSR; Lisa Harris, Michele Sage, Marcia Wiseman, Joseph Grandstaff, Susan McCutcheon, Beth Schulz, 

and Michele Sage, Nursing, HVSR;  Jim MacDonald, Asst. Super., TKA;  Donna Fraley & Odelia Francis, 

Dietary, LCC; Drew Daragon, Building Services, LCC; Stacey Plain, Amber Drosdowich, Denise Lacerra, 

Chauvelle Latty and Edith Walsh, Nursing, LCC; Alicia Ponessa, Social Work Services, LCC; Kelly Ann Rogan, 

MSW intern, LCC; Carrie Hynes, DON, Bethlehem Commons; Lisa Cross, Director, Kenwood Manor; 

Jennifer Perkins, Recreation, Bethlehem Commons; Michael Campanella, Director of Facilities & 

Operations, Coburg. 

 

¶ We have recently transitioned to MassMutual as our new pension provider for our employees.  This 

decision was made because TLCN wants to provide employees with the best opportunities to invest their 

money.  Please contact your Human Resources Department for information in enrolling in the voluntary 

403(B) Retirement Savings Plan. 

¶ TLCN is now participating in at all sites. This program helps employees to save 

on popular Broadway shows, amusement parks, hotels and more!  Please contact your HR Department for 

more information. 

 

¶ The annual Christmas Appeal is right around the corner!  Each year TLCN sends out an appeal letter to 

individuals who are generous enough to provide TLCN with donations to benefit each of our sites.  If you 

ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ¢[/bΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŀǇǇŜŀƭ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 9ƭŜƴŀ ¢ŜǊǊƛƎƴƻ at 

eterrigno@tlcn.org. 
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    Church and Community Happenings from Janet George  

The Papal Visit ï A Reflection  (by Pastor Heller)  

άDƻŘ ƻŦ tŜŀŎŜΣ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŜŀŎŜ 
to our violent world; 

peace in the hearts of all men and women 
and peace among the nations of the earth. 

Turn to your way of love 
Those whose hearts and minds 

Are consumed with hatred 
!ƴŘ ǿƘƻ ƧǳǎǘƛŦȅ ƪƛƭƭƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦ ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻƴέ 

 

¶ Frank Tripodi and Pastor Heller had the honor of representing TLCN during the recent Papal Visit.  They 
joined Pope Francis at a Multi Religious Gathering he led on Friday, September 25, 2015 at the National 
September 11

th
 Memorial and Museum at which the Holy Father prayed for and spoke in compelling and 

urgent words for peace.  To read about tŀǎǘƻǊ IŜƭƭŜǊΩǎ ƘŜŀǊǘǿŀǊƳƛƴƎ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΣ 
www.thelutherancarenetwork.org, and read the full article Pastor Heller submitted about this once in a 
lifetime experience. 

 

¶ TLCN Chaplains led 9/11 memorial activities which allowed residents and staff to remember and honor 
the lives of those who perished.  Celebration of Life services at most facilities were important 
opportunities for remembering former residents and were especially appreciated by their families. 

 

¶ Lunch & Learn programs for congregational care teams in Poughkeepsie, Kingston and The Capital Region.  
Topics included Mental Health Wellness for Seniors, How to Choose a Medic Alert Device, and Reaching 
out to Seniors, among others. 

 

¶ As a way of staying connected with local congregations we are providing Senior Wellness Tips, a simple 
resource to be included in parish newsletters and worship folders. 

          

 
 
 

http://www.thelutherancarenetwork.org/


 

HUD Happenings from Susan Cadoff  

 
¶ The maintenance staff are preparing the HUD sites for the winter season.  On-site flu shop clinics have 

been provided for the residents.  Also, the tenants are looking forward to upcoming holiday activities. 
 

¶ Congratulations to Elizabeth Bustan on reaching 10 years of service as the Accounts Payable Coordinator 
ŦƻǊ ¢[/bΩǎ I¦5 ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ  Thanks for your dedication, Elizabeth! 

 
 

 

LCC Happenings from Gil Preira  
 

¶ LCC is working with our TLCN IT staff to implement and electronic medical record system.  A special thanks to Miriam 
Arroon, ADON, and Jim and Sean from our IT Department for their dedication to getting this special project 
implemented. 

 

¶ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ wƛŘƭŜȅ [ƻǿŜƭƭ ¢ŜŎƘƴƛŎŀƭ LƴǎǘƛǘǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ ƘƛǊŜ ǉǳŀƭƛŦƛŜŘ ƴŜǿ /b!Ωǎ ŀǘ [//Φ  ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ 
with our established relationship with the Dutchess BOCES CNA we are hopeful that we will be training future LCC 
Team members. 

 

¶ The upcoming season is filled with holidays and festivities.  Thanksgiving Eve worship service wƛǘƘ {ǘΦ WƻƘƴΩǎ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ 
Church on Wednesday, November 25 at 7 pm. 

 

¶ Resident holiday Gift Giving party will be held on Tuesday, December 22
nd

 at 2 pm. 
 

 
 

 

Bethlehem  Commons  Happenings from Karen Woodcock  
 

¶ Everyone is looking forward to our annual Halloween contest for best costume!  The residents are excited 
to be able to judge this contest and name the winner.  The residents also enjoy the party which follows 
the contest. 
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